
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Thank you - It’s been a great start to this academic year and 

we’ve had a very busy half term. It’s been great to have wel-

comed parents in for maths, anxiety and phonic workshops. 

We’ve had parents into phonic sessions and to watch Fox 

Class perform. We’ve also had two successful evenings 

where parents and teachers have been able to meet togeth-

er and discuss the children. Thank you for supporting the 

school and your children with all of these events. We are 

planning more opportunities throughout the year to invite 

parents into school, so do keep an eye on the dates in the 

newsletter.  

 

Clubs - we are really pleased to be able to offer Broadway 

Boogie dance Club and Create Club this half term. If these 

are popular, we hope to continue to offer them across the 

year. The sign up information for Create Club will be emailed 

alongside the blue letter.  

   

Year 6 Parents - Don’t forget that the Secondary School Application deadline is Tuesday 31st October.  

 

Have a lovely Half-Term Break.  

We look forward to seeing you when we return on Tuesday 31st October  

The Blue Letter: 20th October 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday  

30th October 
INSET day 

Tuesday 31st   

Wednesday 1st 

November  

Fox Class PE 
 

Thursday 2nd 

November 

Owl Class PE 
Squirrel Class PE 

Outdoor learning - Year 4 
Football Club Owls and Foxes finishes 

4pm 
Broadway Boogie Club - finishes 4pm 

Friday 3rd  

November 

Owl Class PE 
Create Club finishes 4.20pm 

 Achievers  

Well done to our 

achievers this 

week:  

 

Squirrel Class: Brielle, Freya, Emily, Forest, 

Robyn and Jasmine  

Fox Class:  Joey, Emily, Theo and Georgia 

Owl Class:  Gio, Gully, Eli and Elise 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

